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May 16, 1991
NORTHEAST DISTRICY

IR
Mr. James H. Scarbrough, P.E. Chief D ,
RCRA and Federal Facilities Branch < MAY 20 1991 |
Waste Management Division : b
U.S.E.P.A., Region IV l&DU:U\J 19E
345 Courtland Street, N.E. DER—-JACKSONVILLE

Atlanta, GA 30365

RE: Notification of Hazardous Waste Activity

Dear Mr. Scarbrough:

Florida Solite (EPA ID Number FLD000737312) 1is in receipt of your‘
4/15/91 letter regarding the notification of regulated activity

requirements pertaining to the burning of hazardous waste .in:'
certain boillers and industrial furnaces (BIFs).

Please be advised that Florida Solite provided a thification of
Hazardous Waste Activity on 1/17/86... Also, subsequent updated
notifications have been provided. - - : , : i

regulations.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please telephone
me at (804) 798-7981.

(

. c. Crenshaw, ‘ R )
Manager, Environmental Affairs ' ‘

Sincerely,

njh

cc: Mr. Ashwin_Patel’
Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
N.E. District
7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200
Jacksonville, FL 32256
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